
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Your child has been invited to a 2 day half term sports camp at St John Fisher School, 

Park Lane, P’boro, PE1 5JN on Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd December 2014.   

Your child can either attend from 9-3pm for a cost of £12.50 for an individual day or for 

£20 for both days. 

 

We will be delivering a wide range of sports throughout the 2 days, such as Football, 

Netball, Athletics, Basketball, Boxercise and Cricket.  There will be lots of fun games and 

competitions to take part in.  

All the sports will take place INDOORS in the SPORTS HALL.  

 

Your child will need to wear appropriate clothing for sport activity, shorts or jogging 

bottoms, T-Shirt, Jumper, trainers, depending on the weather. 

Children will need to bring a pack lunch. 

 

There are only 10 spaces remaining for this course so if you would like to book a space 

then please contact Luke Kennedy ASAP. 

Each child will receive a CHRISTMAS PRESENT. 

 

If you have any questions or need any further information then please call Luke 

Kennedy on 07583688413 or email youthdreamsproject@live.com 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Luke Kennedy 

Youth Dreams Project 

 
 

Half Term Christmas Sports Camp  

Monday 22nd December & Tuesday 23rd December 2014   

Childs/Childrens names:        Year:   
Parents name: 

Emergency contact name and number: 

Any Medical condition: 

 
 

Please indicate which sessions you require:  
 

Monday 22nd December – 09.00-3.00      

Tuesday 23rd December – 09.00-3.00          

I enclose to cover the sessions chosen. 

Signed: _______________________________________ Date:  

 


